Office of Superintendent of Schools : ' April 3, 2012
Board Meeting of April 18, 2012

Financial Services
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT BID NO. 013-MM03 —~ FRESH-DELIVERED SUSHI
COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL
RELATIONS

LINK TO STRATEGIC
FRAMEWORK: FINANCIAL EFFICIENCY/STABILITY

The purpose of this bid was to purchase, at firm unit prices, delivery of fresh-delivered
sushi (cooked product only), for the Department of Food and Nutrition. Two (2) vendors
responded to this advertised solicitation.

Inasmuch as all bids submitted did not meet specifications, the recommendation reflects
that all bids be rejected to permit rebidding, using revised specifications. Competitive
prices will be solicited for these items, as the need arises, pursuant to Board Policy
6320 — Purchasing.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Bid No. 013-MM03 - FRESH-DELIVERED SUSHI, to permit
rebidding, using revised specifications.
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